
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARKET USERS AND TENANTS 
 

Change to the Centre Road Trial Saturdays 
 

In order to assist Growers and Retailers to access parking areas on the southern side of the General 

Trading Area (GTA) after unloading their vehicles on Saturdays, the following changes have been 

made to the trial.  

 

1) Between midnight and 2am vehicles will be permitted to exit to the southern side of the GTA 

through 2nd Avenue (between Buildings A & B) to park their vehicles after unloading in the canopies 

instead of travelling through Building C.  
 

Vehicles will also be permitted to drive from South Road to the Centre Road between midnight & 

1:30am only. After this time vehicles can exit through Q & K Gates. 
 

After 2am vehicles will only be permitted to exit through Main Gate and Eastern Gate to the 

parking areas. This change will begin from this week 9th September 2017.  
 

2) Traders can still utilise Building C Buyers walkway for the next two Saturdays before this area is 

closed off to trucks. 
 

You are reminded that you are not permitted to leave your vehicle in the canopies (except the 

southern side from the last ramp way to South Road). ALL VEHICLES must vacate the canopies at 

5:30am to allow your customers to access this area to park.   
 

    
 

For further information contacted, Mr Wayne Dowswell, Retail Team Leader on 9325 6224 or 24/7 Security 

Mobile 0409 325 232.   

 
ADRIAN LA CAVA 
Operations Manager 

5 September 2017 


